
Caring For Kids 1st Scholarship Information 

The purpose of our scholarship program is to extend the ministry of Caring For 
Kids 1st to families who demonstrate a need for financial support in order to 
help provide quality summer care for their child.


To apply for the scholarship, please fill out an application and submit it to the 
Caring For Kids 1st Director.  Applications MUST be filled out completely, 
including verification of the last two month’s income.  Incomplete applications 
will not be reviewed.  


All information is personal and kept strictly confidential. The only people that will 
know the names on the applications are the Director and two designated 
members of our Board of Directors. Names of applicants are withheld from all 
other staff and members of the Board of Directors..


A three member team made up of the Director and two members of the Board of 
Directors will review the applications and determine which applicants receive 
scholarships and the amount of each scholarship. There will be a limited number 
of scholarships available.


Applicants awarded scholarships will be notified by phone or email. No money 
will be given to the applicants receiving scholarships. The amount of the 
scholarship will be subtracted from the total amount owed by the applicant for 
the final month of summer childcare. 



